
 
 

 

 

  

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

To:  Pradeep Kurukulasuriya, Director - Nature, Climate and Energy and Executive 

Coordinator- Environmental Finance  

 

From:  Stephen Rodriques, Resident Representative in Liberia 

 

Date:  25 October 2021 

 

Subject:  UNDP Co-financing: GEF LDCF Project “Enhancing the resilience of vulnerable 

coastal communities in Sinoe County of Liberia”. 

 

 

 

With reference to the above-mentioned proposed Project, I am pleased to confirm UNDP Liberia 

will provide a financial contribution of USD 200,000.00 over the six-year duration of the Project.  

 

UNDP Liberia’s financial contribution will be integrated in the overall Project Budget in support 

of activities pertaining to all objectives outlined in the Project proposal. The Country Office will 

ensure the utilization of UNDP’s contribution in alignment with the agreed Work Programme and 

Project Design documents.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to your continued support.  
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